
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
UPDATE: Mr. Ortiz has been located. He appears to be in good condition, but is still being 
evaluated. Thank you for your assistance! 

 
SCSO Seeks Public’s Help Locating Missing/Endangered Man  

 
                       
Seminole County (May 21, 2018), Seminole County sheriff’s investigators are searching for a missing 87-year-old man 
with dementia who walked away from his Altamonte Springs home early Monday afternoon.  
 
Deputies say the subject, 87-year-old Jose Antonio Astacio Ortiz walked away from his home located in the 400 block of 
W. Orange St. in the Sanlando Springs area at around 1 p.m. Monday.   
 
Mr. Ortiz was last seen wearing white and yellow loafers and a straw hat. Mr. Ortiz suffers from dementia and is 
considered endangered. Anyone who has seen him is asked to call 911 or Seminole County Sheriff’s Investigator Teri 
Rogers at (407)341-9114.  
       
For more information contact: 
PIO Bob Kealing (bkealing@seminolesheriff.org) 
(407)665-6950 
(407)473-4698 
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